
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2; #CI-StPaul_Ward3
Subject: Harry Balley, 612-616-7800, 2062 Iglehart Avenue
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 10:13:00 AM

Above called to urge Councilmembers Noecker and Tolbert to vote no on 2069 Marshall.  There is no
reason to change the zoning.  The developer can meet their goals without changing the zoning from
T2 to T3. 
 
-Racquel Naylor
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